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Vinance

Ottawa, 9th January, 1903.

Sir :-

Referning to your letter of the 5th

inst. I have much pleasure in sending you two

copies of the Report of this Department for 1901.

The Report for 1902 is now in the hands of the print-

ers and I have directed that when received two copies

be sent to your address.

regret to say that I am unable to send

you a copy of 'Indian Treaties and Surrenders,' as

the supply of that work received by the Department is

exhausted. I am, however, sending you a copy of

Treaties of Canada with the Indians of the North-

west,'which may be of interest to you.

Your obedient servant,

Franckalle

Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian Affairs.

W. A. Jones, Esq.,

Commissioner of Indian Affairs,

Department of theIuterior,

Washington, U. S. A.
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